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I am sorry to have been so long In replying to your 

letter of 2 April. As you may imagine, it gave us 
considerable food for thought and it has also required 
much discussion and consultation with the Northern Ireland 
Office and the Home Office. 

I do not think that it would be sensible for me to 
comment on what you say in your letter about the likely 
result if the Northern Ireland authorities were faced with 
a request for extradition to the Republic in a case 
similar to McGlinchey's (or, as you say, even McGlinchey1s 
own case). So much would depend on the precise ~ offence 

for which the fugitive1s return was being sought and the 
circumstances in which that offence had been committed 
that I doubt whether it is profitable for me to speculate 
now about the arguments that might then be deployed In 
support of the request - or, if I may say so, about the 
arguments that might then commend themselves to you or 
your fellow Judges. Certainly, so far as McGlinchey him-
self is concerned, the offences for which he might at 
present have to face trial if he were brought back to the 
Republic include some which, on the face of them, are very 
different from the offence for which his return to Northern 
Ireland was ordered. There might therefore be no oc~asion 

for the Northern Ireland courts to consider the particular 
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simply by crossIng the border from the Republic into 
Northern Ireland. I doubt whether it need do so in 

practice. 

I am copying this letter to the Lord Chancellor 
, and to the Secretary of State for Northern Ireland. 
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